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Gardiner Federal Credit Union Wins State Youth Financial Education Award! 
 
Gardiner, ME—Recently, the Maine Credit 
Union League honored Gardiner Federal Credit 
Union with the 1st place Desjardins Youth 
Financial Education Award. This award 
recognizes Maine credit unions who strive to 
teach personal finance concepts and skills to 
members and non-members who are under the 
age of 18.  
 
GFCU was presented this award for their hard 
work with teaching local elementary school 
students financial education on a weekly basis 
throughout the school-year and with their 
innovative community outreach efforts using 
their Kirby Kangaroo Youth Savings Program. 
 
 
Photo Caption: Luke Labbe (Maine Credit Union League Representative) presents the award to Jeanne-Marie 
Frost (Chairperson of the GFCU Board of Directors) and Vicki Larrabee (President of GFCU). 
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